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SECTORS 

CEP 

We are proceeding with plans to develop an easy-to-use guide for the 
Community Liaison Database. 

Workshop programme is continuing in earnest across all Provinces. 

The number of workshops held between 15 January and 11 February 1996 

is 226. 

The number of people who attended those workshops is 36,929. These are 

however, provisional figures. 

KNOCK-AND-DROP 

Information coming from the Co-ordinators is that it has not happened in 

areas they have passed through. This report has been corroborated by the 

two Project Managers - Wayne and Maphelo. This has been communicated 

to Reihner of Hunt Lascaris. 

BRIEFING FOR CA MEMBERS 

e Members of the CA have been given briefing documents giving details of 
workshop programmes in all Provinces. 

® Members of the CA have all been sent an English copy of the summary with 
a memo asking them to contact the PR office should they require copies in 

any language. 

TABLOID : 

® Cross Cape has been given the task of getting the tabloids and summaries 

to the Provinces. This seems to have been effective. 
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SUMMARIES 

e Due to various delays and difficulties in the printing process, delivery of the 
summaries is still occurring. We have received all languages except 
Xitsonga, Venda and Setswana (expected early next week). 
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